<b>Planning Committee</b>
Report 42
May 26, 2021

131

Comité de l'urbanisme Rapport 42 le 26 mai 2021

Extract of Minutes 42 Planning Committee May 13, 2021

Extrait de l'ébauche du procès-verbal 42

Comité de l'urbanisme

Le 13 mai 2021

Reimbursement of the Intersection at Bank Street and Blais Road/Miikana Road

ACS2021-PIE-PS-0054

Osgoode (20); Gloucester-South Nepean (22)

## Report recommendation

That Planning Committee recommend Council approve the increase of the financial authority for the reimbursement of the intersection at Bank Street and Blais Road/Miikana Road from \$950,000 inclusive of H.S.T. to \$1,092,500, plus taxes.

Pierre Dufresne, Vice-President, Land Development, Tartan Land Corporation / Tartan Land Consultants Inc., was present in support and to answer questions if needed.

The committee CARRIED the report recommendation.